
A large number 
of South African 
companies are 
making investments 
into Namibia and 
Botswana, and 
expectations are 
that this will only 
grow in the near 
future. 

Conducting cross-border 
business

We invite you to join us for a presentation that will cover 
issues like investment opportunities, taxation, regulatory 
requirements for setting up, and interacting with authorities 
in Botswana/Namibia. Additionally, we’ll highlight the 
South African tax and exchange control implications to be 
aware of when investing overseas, and more.

Invitation

Johannesburg

Date Tuesday, 21 January 2014

Presenters Stefan Hugo (Namibia)  
Birt Coetzer (Botswana) 
Elandre Brandt (South Africa)

Venue PwC’s Business School 
7 Kikuyu Road, Sunninghill 
(Across the road from PwC’s main Sunninghill offices.)

Time: 8.30am – 11.00am 
Registration and a light breakfast at 8am 
Presentation commences at 8.30am

Fee: No charge

RSVP: Seshnee Naidoo 
seshnee.naidoo@za.pwc.com 
+27 11 797 4145 (T)  
+27 11 209 4145 (F)

CPD: This seminar constitutes 2 hours of (verifiable) CPD


